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November 8, 2019 

 

 
 
Greenfield-Central Parents: 
 

Due to circumstances that were unforeseen when the 2019-2020 
school calendar was adopted, Greenfield-Central Schools will 
be closed on Tuesday, November 19th.  As of today, 90 
Greenfield-Central teachers have informed us that they will be 
absent on this particular day.  We simply do not have the ability to 
fill a majority of these vacancies. 
 

Therefore, in order that we may provide a safe and meaningful 
day of learning for our students, Tuesday, November 19th will 
be an eLearning day.  Following our typical practice, our 
teachers will prepare appropriate lessons for students that will 
allow them to continue their learning. We encourage parents to 
begin making childcare arrangements for this update to the 
school’s calendar on November 19th. 
 

Greenfield-Central Schools will return to the advertised calendar 
after this one-day alteration. Please note that Greenfield-Central 
still intends to use February 5th, 2020 as a planned eLearning 
day.   
 

If you have any questions about this change, please feel free to 
reach out to your child’s principal or me. 
 

Yours in education. 
 

 
 

Dr. Harold E. Olin 
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